
 

 

 

 

        July 2, 2018 

 

Dear Sirs/Madams: 

 

Announcement of Relocation of EMORI (THAILAND) CO., LTD. 

 

 

Please allow us to take this opportunity to express our gratitude for your continued 

support of our business. 

 

This is to announce that we will relocate EMORI (THAILAND) CO., LTD. to the 

following address.  

We believe that this relocation will be an excellent opportunity for us to better serve you, 

as well as further develop the relationship between our companies for even greater 

mutual success in the future. 

 

The detailed information is below: 

 

 

Address: 90/28, 11th Floor,Sathorn Thani Building 1, 

North Sathorn Road, Silom, Bangrak, BANGKOK 10500 

THAILAND 

  

Operation commencement date: July 9 (Monday), 2018 

  

New contact information: Phone: 

Fax: 

+66-2-238-2606  

+66-2-238-2608 

 ※There is no change in contact numbers 
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